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Good morning Megan...

By this email, | offer my resignation from the Mississauga Traffic Safety Council.

| was able to deploy only once for training during an observation assignment before the pandemic
closure orders were enacted.

In respect of the now year long protocols of distancing, stay at home, etc., | feel this is the best
observation by me.

| could not commit to being in a shared vehicle for observations purposes now, or in the near future.
As such, | have not been attending the virtual meetings, which | now realize, would have been of
future benefit for assignments.

Thank you for your consideration.

Colin Tyler




